
Maya Rudolph Is Expecting Her
Fourth Child

By Andrea Surujnauth

Maya Rudolph and husband, Paul Thomas Anderson, are expecting
their fourth child together. According to UsMagazine.com, a
source spilled the beans to The Hollywood Reporter that the
actress informed NBC that she is pregnant. The couple already
have  three  children,  Pearl  ,7,  Lucille,  3,  and  Jack,  19
months. Rudolph first became a mother in October 2005 while
working on Saturday Night Live. She is also known for her
movies  Grown  Ups,  Bridesmaids,  and  Friends  with
Kids. Anderson, a writer/director, is known for his movies
Boogie Nights, The Master, and There Will Be Blood.

What are some ways to keep the romance in your relationship
alive with multiple children?

Cupid’s Advice:

https://cupidspulse.com/45239/maya-rudolph-expecting-fourth-child/
https://cupidspulse.com/45239/maya-rudolph-expecting-fourth-child/
http://www.usmagazine.com/celebrity-moms/news/maya-rudolph-pregnant-expecting-fourth-child-with-paul-thomas-anderson-2013162


Parenthood is full of laughs, cries, and cartoons. But what
the romance? Just because you are a parent does not mean that
the romance has to disappear. Cupid is here with some advice
on how to keep the romance alive despite being the parent of
multiple kids:

1. Flirtatious messages: Send each other flirtatious emails or
texts. It keeps the excitement going throughout the day and
once the kids are asleep, you put the messages into action!

2. Date at home: Once the kids are asleep, you can create your
own dates in the comfort of your own home. Set the table with
some candles and have your dinner together. Put some music on
in the background and enjoy some quiet time together.

3. Play some hooky: Take a little time off together from work
and spend some time together while your kids are in school.
You will enjoy the excitement of playing hooky while spending
some time with each other. This is sure to keep the romance
and excitement alive!

How do you keep your romance alive even after having multiple
children? Share your ideas below.

Maya Rudolph and Paul Thomas
Welcome a Son

https://cupidspulse.com/17467/maya-rudolph-and-paul-thomas-welcome-a-son/
https://cupidspulse.com/17467/maya-rudolph-and-paul-thomas-welcome-a-son/


Bridesmaids  star
Maya  Rudolph  and  husband,  director  Paul  Thomas  Anderson,
welcomed a baby boy into the world July 3rd, according to
People. Rudolph kept the sex of her baby unknown until the day
she popped. She said, “The exciting part is not knowing who’s
coming, you have to wait nine months for a surprise, but then
it’s a good payoff because it really is a surprise.” T he
newborn,  Jake,  is  home  with  his  older  sisters,  Pearl  and
Lucille. The family is doing great, according to Rudolph’s
rep.  You can check Rudolph out in her new role in Up All
Night, which premieres this fall on NBC.

What are the advantages of keeping the sex of your unborn baby
unknown?

Cupid’s Advice:

Having a baby is always exciting, but a big decision every
parent has to make is whether or not to find out the sex of
the baby prior to the delivery. Cupid has some advantages to
keeping the sex of your unborn baby unknown:

1. It’s a surprise: Take a tip from Maya Rudolph and Paul
Thomas Anderson.  Who doesn’t like a good surprise?  Not
knowing  the  sex  of  your  unborn  baby  creates  a  sense  of
excitement and suspense prior to the big day, which makes the
whole experience even more memorable.

http://www.people.com/people/article/0,,20510890,00.html


2. No expectations: By not knowing the sex of the unborn baby,
you won’t know what to expect and therefore won’t be planning
out the child’s entire future before he or she arrives. 
Having an open mind will allow you to see the baby in an
unbiased way.

3. Keep your family and friends anxious: Keeping the sex a
secret won’t just make you anxious about the big day, but also
your family and friends. What’s better than seeing or hearing
their reactions when you say ‘It’s a boy’ or ‘It’s a girl’?

What advantages do you feel their are to not knowing the sex
of your unborn baby?  Share your thoughts below!

Bridesmaids featuring Kristen
Wig and Maya Rudolph

https://cupidspulse.com/14827/bridesmaids-movie-review-featuring-kristen-wig-and-maya-rudolph/
https://cupidspulse.com/14827/bridesmaids-movie-review-featuring-kristen-wig-and-maya-rudolph/


She’s broke, she’s single and now she’s the maid of honor.
 Annie (Kristen Wig) is set to be the maid of honor for her
best friend Lillian (Maya Rudolph), and she’s backed up by a
rag-tag team of bridesmaids.  Annie has to find a way to
surpass her life situation to prove to Lillian and the other
bridesmaids how far you’ll go for a best friend. Critics are
saying this is The Hangover fused with a chick flick.

What are the duties of a maid of honor?

Cupid’s Advice:

It seems hectic leading up to the big day, but here are the
three most important jobs if you’re chosen to be the maid of
honor:

1. Go-to-girl: From helping to pick out the venue to deciding
on invitation design, you have a bigger say in planning out
the little details … maybe even more than the groom-to-be!
 Choose wisely.

2. The maid’s speech: At the reception, you’re going to have
to give a big, heartfelt speech.  A tip: avoid drinking too
much alcohol prior to the address.

3. Party, party, yeah: Of course, you’ll have to plan and host
the bridal shower and bachelorette party.  Try to keep it
lighthearted and fun, whether that means bowling and beer or a
night of Vegas-style debauchery.

Release date: May 13

Cupid’s Rating: 4/5

Have any good maid of honor stories of your own? Leave a
comment below.



Saturday Night Live Alum Maya
Rudolph Is Expecting

Saturday  Night  Live
alum Maya Rudolph, 38, revealed her baby bump on Sunday at the
Milk and Bookies Second Annual Story Time Celebration in L.A,
UsMagazine.com reports. She’s expecting her third child with
her husband, Paul Thomas Anderson and the couple is already
parents to two daughters, Pearl, 5, and Lucille, 1. Although
pregnant, the Bridesmaids actress will continue working. “I
seem to be pregnant through all my movies, so I never seem to
give  anything  up,  do  I?”  Rudolph  said  last  June  while
promoting  Grown  Ups.

What are some ways to stay active with your partner while
pregnant?

Cupid’s Advice:

https://cupidspulse.com/12719/saturday-night-live-alum-maya-rudolph-is-expecting-2/
https://cupidspulse.com/12719/saturday-night-live-alum-maya-rudolph-is-expecting-2/
http://www.usmagazine.com/momsbabies/news/maya-rudolph-is-pregnant----see-her-bump-2011203


Being  active  is  more  fun  with  your  significant  other,
especially when you’re pregnant. It’s great to know that your
partner supports you and wants to share the moment. Here are
some ways you can both can be active during the pregnancy:

1. Exercise: Being pregnant shouldn’t be an excuse to get out
of shape. Consult with a doctor on what physical activities
are safe. Not only will you be there to support her, but it’ll
be a way to spend quality time with each other.

2. Take a walk: Take a stroll around town or in a park. It’ll
help reduce your back pain and increase your energy levels.

3. Yoga: Take a yoga class with your significant other. It’ll
help strengthen your abdominal muscles and make you relax.


